Participant Response Sheet (Optional)

CAEECC DEER Peak Ad Hoc Workshop #1
April 3, 2018

Directions: Following the completion of the first workshop, please respond to the questions below to share your organization’s perspectives (one response per organization please). Responses should be submitted to Susan@raabassociates.org by Friday, April 6th.

Your responses will help inform the agenda for the second DEER Peak Ad Hoc Workshop. After the second workshop, you will have an opportunity to revise your responses below. An appendix of participating parties’ responses will accompany the final proposal on the DEER peak period to be submitted to the Commission by the IOUs. 


Respondent Information:

	Organization Name:
	

	Individual Representing Organization:
	

	Contact Information for Individual:
	



Questions:

	1) Should the current DEER peak period of 2-5 PM be shifted to 4-9 PM, or is there a data driven (or policy driven) alternative that you prefer? Why?
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2) Peak is currently defined as “the average grid level impact for the measure from 2-5 PM during the three-consecutive weekday period containing the weekday with the hottest temperature of the year.” Does this current methodology for updating the DEER peak values continue to make sense, or is there a preferred alternative? Why?


	








	3) If a peak hour shift takes place, when should the shifted period start date be: January 2019 or January 2020? Why?

	









	4) How do we ensure third-party implementers are prepared with the information they need (regarding the DEER Peak period and peak savings methodology) so that they can develop and submit well informed bids? 

	









	5)  Other comments?
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